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 Congratulations! National Certificate Tobacco 
Treatment Practice (NCTTP) 

 Sue Kahler received National Certificate Tobacco Treatment 
Practice (NCTTP).   This national cer rtificate was created to 
standardize and unify tobacco treatment competencies, knowledge, 
and skills on a national level. The NCTTP provides unified recognition 
that you have successfully completed a rigorous training program 
and obtained a significant amount of experience in the field.  

BIG Tobacco Exposed  - College Graphic 
Design Project Takes Flight 

  
Recently Bismarck Burleigh Public Health (BBPH) Tobacco Prevention and Control 
Department and Tobacco Free North Dakota (TFND) partnered with Bismarck State 
College (BSC) Graphic Design Program to engage college students in tobacco 
prevention efforts.  Students used Big Tobacco’s court mandated corrective 
statements as themes for poster and meme designs to be later used on BBPH, 
TFND, and ND Quits social media as well we Off the Wall Advertisement throughout 
Bismarck. Below are the poster submissions from participating students: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 University of Mary Health Pro students judged poster submissions and selected the 
winner. This poster will be hung up at United Tribes Technical College (UTTC), U of 
Mary, and BSC during Kick Butts Day. April first through May 31st the winning poster 
design will be placed in Off the Wall Indoor Advertisements in local Restaurants 
through Bismarck. We are excited to have had the opportunity to partner with TFND, 
BSC Graphic Design program, University of Mary and UTTC.  
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Poster Design Winner! Meme Design Winner! 
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